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August 19, 2021 
 
Municipality of Middlesex Centre 
c/o Arnie Marsman 
10227 Ilderton Rd. RR2 
Ilderton ON N0M 2A0 
 
Dear Friends of Make-A-Wish®,  
 
We are navigating extraordinary times for ourselves, our loved ones and our community. In 
the midst of it all, I truly hope you continue to stay healthy and safe. 
 
Thank you for your generous donation of $1,055 
through your recent Ice Cream for Breakfast 
event. Your incredible support is sincerely 
appreciated, especially during this time of 
uncertainty. 
 
Together, we create life-changing wishes for 
children with critical illnesses. In these times, hope is essential for children with critical 
illnesses and your generosity helps us unlock its life-changing power. By helping us grant 
wishes, you give our wish kids so much more than a temporary escape. You give them a 
wellspring of strength to keep fighting for better days. 
 
Although our travel wishes have been postponed, we are excited to be able to continue 
granting wishes with your support and the proper social distancing measures - such as 
backyard playsets, online shopping sprees, computers and electronics. 
 
A child’s wish begins with hope - and hope begins with you. Thanks again for your 
generous support! 
 
Best Wishes, 
 

 
 
Tiffany MacDonald 
Vice President of Development – Central Canada 
Make-A-Wish® Canada  
 
 
 
  


